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Dear Yevhen, 

A short note from me personally and on behalf of Middle Temple, to thank you very much indeed 

for coming to the Hague and speaking at our Middle Temple conference. Your talk was the most 

moving and important of the conference. Our problems in the UK are nothing compared to what 

you and your country are enduring. | salute you and your colleagues for your fortitude as you 

continue to administer justice in the most difficult circumstances. 

It would be very good if we could have a copy of your slides so we could put them on our website. 

If this is acceptable, Antonia will be in touch about it. | realise this may not be possible, so please 

just say no, if that’s the case. 

Quite a few people at the conference have suggestions as to what we might do for you and others 

in Ukraine. | will be in touch with you once they have got their ideas together and have a proposal 

to make. 

| hope you have had an easy journey home and that you take with you some happy memories of 

the Hague 

With all good wishes to you and your whole family. 

Best wishes,


